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Minister Khan meets with the new NGC Chairman  

 

Senator the Honourable Franklin Khan, the Minister of Energy and Energy Industries met with the new Chairman 

of the National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC), Mr. Conrad Enill on July 26, 2019.  
 

Also present were the Board of the NGC which included new members, President of the NGC, Mr. Mark Loquan, 

Deputy Permanent Secretary in the Ministry of Energy and Energy Industries, Ms. Sandra Fraser and Mr. Dan 

Martineau, Financial Manager. The Meeting discussed ongoing NGC issues as well as the future strategic 

direction of the Company. 
 

During the meeting, Minister Khan took the opportunity to recognize the contributions of the former NGC 

Chairman Professor Gerry Brooks. 
  

For further information, kindly contact the Senior Communications Officer of the Ministry of Energy and Energy 

Industries Mr. Choy Felix at CFelix@energy.gov.tt or Tel (868) 225-4EEI (4334), ext.2512, (868) 784-2469. 
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